
 

Brilliant Beginnings – Autumn Term 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome to Year 2! For the first half of the Autumn term, our topic in Year 2 

will be ‘Around the World’. To begin this topic we would like children to think 

about and create a piece of work on a place in the world that they would love to 

visit and reasons why they would visit that place. 

Within this, children could include facts and research about their chosen place, 

how they would travel there, what they would do there and what they would 

take with them. 

They can demonstrate this through pictures, computer research, art and 

design, writing or any other ideas that you may have. 

The children’s work will be shared with the class during the 1st week back and 

will be displayed in the classroom for the remainder of the Autumn Term. 

Many thanks for your support, we are really looking forward to seeing what the 

children do! 

 

The Year 2 Team 

       


